[Current Date]

[Insert first name] [Insert last name]

[Insert home address]

[Insert city, state zip]

Dear [Employer Name] Employee:

At [Employer Name], it is our priority to keep our employees and their families healthy. As the coronavirus disease 2019 (COVID-19) continues to spread globally, [Employer Name] is taking appropriate precautions to address the outbreak by following guidelines from the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC).

We have made the difficult decision to temporarily close our offices until further notice. The closure will begin [insert date] and last through [insert date]. We believe that this decision is ultimately the best course of action to protect the health of our employees and their families.

At this time, employees should continue their work from the safety of their home. Employees should communicate their schedule and responsibilities with their manager in accordance with our Telecommuting Policy.

Employees should proactively notify their manager if they will NOT be able to work from home during a public health emergency. Additional details regarding the business continuity plan will be shared as relevant.

Given that this is a rapidly developing situation, we will continue to monitor developments and update our course of action as new information becomes available through the CDC. Contact your manager or HR with questions or to discuss any related issues.

Sincerely,

[First Name] [Last Name]

[Title]

[Employer Name]

[Phone Number]